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Tuesday 
March· 11 

Tune in to KFAM tonight to hear the A C.a.ppela Girls .• 
Choir!! They will sing a new selection of songs from 
6:45 to 7:00. 

Girls' Modern Dance Club will meet Tuesday night at 7:45. 

Seniors. dorlt forget to~ yopr class dues toda~. There 
are only a few of you left. lease take care o this 
today. 

The Yo-Hi knitting group will .. meet at the Eastman home. 
The meeting starts at 7:30. Mrs. Colbert will talR about 
suggestions for making gifts. All Yo-Hi girls are invited. 

On the first s,turday in May, students of our -Oollege ha~~ 
been invited to partioipate in a College Speech Festival~ 
Entrees are invited in Original Oratory, (Men and w6men), 
Extempore (Men only), Dramatic Reading (Women only), 
After -dinn.er~ Speaking. Students who are interested in any 
of t hese events are asked to see Dr. Kaump some time 
Tuesday or Wednesday. · 

Wednesday Book Review Club Bob Wood will review MaMy a Green Isle ., 
March 12 'c°urrent popular novel by Granville Smith, · innesota b~ 

who now works in the Cold Spring granite sheds~ The Club 
meets in Miss Budge's room, Room M, Wednesday evening. 

Thursday 
March 13 

There will be a meeting of the Ranger Club Wednesday, 
March 12, in the Art room at 7:00 p.m. Spring dues should 
be paid. . · 

Wednesday, March 12 there will be no International Relation r 
Club meeting. Because of the Joint meeting with the 
League of Women Voters we will meet oneweek from this 
Wednesday or March 19. 

In a recent survey it was found that out of 139 people who 
had been graduated from our secondary course during the · 
past three years, 40 of them were asked to help with 
speech extra-curricular work. Much of this was in decla­
mation. Because of this demand Dr. · Ka.ump will conduct 
three sessions: March 12, March 19, and .March 26, at 1:00 
(Fifth Period) when she will present material helpful to 
this type of speech work. It is urged that all English 
majors, Speech minors., and any others interested in this 
work will attend. The meetings are to b~ in the Social 
Room. 

The Music Club will meet on Thursday night, March 
Social Room at 8 o'clock. Mr. Erwin Hertz of the 
Public Schools will speak on Public School Music. 
students of the college will present instrumental 
Let 1 s have a good attendance. 

13, in the 
St. Cloud 
Several 

selecti ans. 

Wesely Foundation will hold their regular meeting in the 
· Art Room Thursday evening at 7:00 o 1 clock, March 13! 

The Principles of Scoutmastersh1p class will meet Thursday 
evening at 7 p.m. in room 12 for the purpose of organization 
and setting a convenient meeting time for future meetings. 
Anyone who has not done so may register for the cours-e at 
this time. · 

Mrs. Griffin will review Hemingway's For Whom the Bell 
Tolls, Thursday morning at 9:00 in the Social Room. 

:. Nominating of Studerit Council officers for next year will 
,_ take place Thursday, second hour, in the auditorium. Be 

there! All nominations will be made from the floor. The 
primary election will take place one week after the 
nominations have been made, 

LSAer 1 s attention. Start the new quarter out right by' 
attending the first regular meeting Tpursday, March 13, at 
7 o'clock in the Social Room~ 



-l 
Thnrsday 
March 13 

·Friday 
March 14 

Monday 
March 17 

The Newriia~ Club will hold its regular meeting in the band 
room at 7:00, March 13. The question box will be con­
ducted so have your questions ready. There will also be 
other interesting features in this program •. 

Majors in Physical Education and a group of Sophomores in 
the two-year c·urriculum will be guests at tho student- . 
faculty tea this Friday. A list of the two-year students 
who were sent invitations is posted in tho post office. 
If your invitation has not reached you, please call at the 
student office. Send your replies to Mr. and Mrs. Kasch • 

. ATTENTIONJ F.T.A. MEMBERS!! You are all urged to attend 
the gala St. Patrick's Day party to be held in the social 
room 8:00-9:30 Monday evening, March 17. A door prize will 
be given the person holdin~ the lucky number. We have a 
bag full of surprises andilarious ·entertainment for each 
and all. Door prizes, games, surprises and plenty of eats 
for all. Sign up on the slip provided in the post office 
if you think you will come so that w~ know how many to 
provide for. Do this today or Wednesday, or notify one of · 
the officers in some . other fashion. Most important .of all, 
come! Don't forget to bring your dimes for the party or 
pay Madonna Hazen anytime before the meeting. WE EXPECT 
TO SEE YOU ALL THERE! 

There will be a Commetor•s meeting Monday, March 17 in 
Room Q at ?:oo p.m~ Please pay your dues for the spring 
quarter at this meeting. 

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

The library has turned over its extra copies of the Readers Digest 
and the National Geographic to the Student Union. They may be checked 
out of the concession room. If these are used enough, other magazines 
may be put in. 

The Union will be closed during the party Friday night. At the 
request of the Student Council, the Union will be open Sunday after­
noon from 2-5 and evening from 7-10!30. No dancing is permit.ted on 
Sunday. 

Students are requested to secure their post office box numbers and .to 
call for their mail regularly. Please check your box number on the 
list posted in the Post Office and call for your mail at least ONCE 
EVERY DAY. If your name has not been spelled correctly, kindly 
report it to the Business Office. Two students have been assigned 
one box which means that each student must be careful to take only 
mail addressed to him. 

Grades for the winter quarter will be held in the Business Office for 
students who have any of the following charges: Library Fines, Text­
books not returned, and Fees in the Business Office. 

The tuition for the spring quarter must be paid in the Business Office 
before Tuesday, March 18. The receipts for the spring quarter tuition 
must be presented before March 18 to the instructors. 

Subjects may be dropped only with the approval of the adviser. Student ~ 
who drop a course without permission will be dropped automatically 
from a second course and will receive a grade of 11E 11 in each course. 
A student may drop a course during the first six weeks regardless of 
grade, but if he drops a course the last six weeks he will receive a 
grade of 11 E11 if his work is failing at the time. 

Students are required to leave their ADDRESSES and TELEPHONE numbers 
at the telephone in the Business Office if they were not located when 
they registered. This is important because we frequently find it 
necessary to locate students when not attending classes. 

Students should inquire in the Textbook Library for lost books. 
Articles which have been lost may be claimed in the Business Office. 

The Textbook Library will be open during the hours as scheduled on the 
door. 



All new spring 'term officers have not yet been listed in the Student 
Organization Office. Please record these at once. 

Freshmen and ·ar.y other new students who have not ha.d pictures taken 
for the permanent record folder in the deans' offices can report at 
the Christianson Studio, Saturday morning, March 15, Four pictures 
for twenty-five cents. One of these may be retained by the student 
and three are filed in college offices. 

Do you wish to be next year's editor of the Talahi or Chronicle? If 
so, please note the following: All applications for the Chronicle 
and Talahi offices of editor and business manager must be made in 
writing to Eleanor Johnson, secretary of Publications Board or to 
Mr. A. E. Schneider by Tuesday, Mnrch 25. In the l et~or, please 
state your qualifications for tho job you are applying for. 
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